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June 30, 2010

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Ben Worley, Right of Way Agent/Project Manager
Eric J. Gardner, P.E., Director of Engineering
Eric S. Stuckey, City Administrator
David Parker, P.E., City Engineer

SUBJECT:  McEwen Drive Intersection Improvements Project Final Change Order

Purpose

The purpose of this memo is to recommend approval of the Final Change Order for the McEwen Drive
Intersection Improvements Project and to close out this contract.

Background

BOMA approved the construction contract with Civil Constructors for the McEwen Drive Intersection
Improvements Project on October 28, 2008. At this time, the contractor has fulfilled its obligations as
part of the construction contract and has submitted its final pay request.

Financial Impact

A DEDUCT of $399,969.63 from the construction contract with Civil Constructors. The final
construction contract amount will be $1,241,001.02.

Recommendation

Staff recommends approval of the Final Change Order to close this project with Civil Constructors with
a DEDUCT of $399,969.63.
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